
Joy to the world the Lord is come!
Make a joyful noise unto the LORD, all the earth: ... and rejoice, and sing praise. Psalm 98:4

December 2024

Dear Fellow Laborers,

MERRY CHRISTMAS! The older we get, it seems like Christmas comes faster and faster!!

We pray for all of our Missions family and thank God for each one of you. It is amazing how God 
puts all of us together to accomplish what HE has called us to do. We trust your year has been a 
blessing, and even though we all have different struggles or difficulties, we know God has a plan 
and purpose. Trusting that you will have an enjoyable holiday with family and friends, and 
concentrate on the real meaning of CHRISTMAS, thanking God for sending his Son!! We can 
praise Him for answered prayer and supplying our needs as only HE can.

We are still traveling, in meetings, and going overseas. We are so grateful for the health and 
stamina the Lord has given us. It is, for sure, not as fast as it once was, but we are still moving 
forward one step at a time. We were able to accomplish one of our bucket list desires: driving to 
Alaska. It was a very enjoyable trip and relaxing as we saw God’s beauty and wildlife. 

Our family keeps growing! God has blessed us with with sixteen grandchildren, three greats, 
and one on the way! Our kids are busy with their lives, and we see them when we can and enjoy 
those special times.

We have our home (5th Wheel RV) in Brooksville, Florida, and enjoy the nice gated RV park and 
warm weather when we get there. We also have a small tagalong 22-foot RV and use it to go to 
meetings around the country. Danny is flying some now as well. We are grateful for the open 
doors God has given to us each year. He sure has blessed us abundantly.

We are so thankful for each one of you, as we hold hands around the world, doing what God 
has left us to here to do: “Each one reach one!”

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, and may 2025 be more prosperous than ever before!

Love in Christ,
Brother Danny & Darleen Whetstone


